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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, January 14thth, 2022 @ 5:00 pm
Venue: Stratton Plaza



	Attendees:
John Morris
Steve StJean
Katie Rolbiecki
Darren Boivin
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Trail Master
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm. Notes of January’s meeting may be found on the ATSC website.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present.

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	The new groomer should be arriving soon at which time we will be able to complete the grant for submission. The cash raffle drawings will take place tomorrow night at Trail’s End.

	Darren Boivin
Trail Master-South
	The trails have been rolled and we are now waiting on snow.

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair
	Club memberships are coming in, and the new snowfall should give them a boost.

	John Morris
ATSC President
	· Calendar raffles are still for sale.  The daily drawings begin February 1st and will continue throughout the month.  
· The club auction will be help at Tea Pond on February 12th.  Items to donate for the auction are greatly appreciated.  Please contact Sandy at Tea Pond with your donations or for any further questions or information regarding the event.
· The trails are ready to go!

	
	The meeting was motioned to be adjourned at 5:05pm by all members present. The next meeting will take place on February 11th at 5:00pm at the White Wolf.

	Meeting Adjourned
	



image1.emf

